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Newsletter 6 – July 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

We’ve finally made it to the end of 

term, and what a term it has been! 

 

Baby News 

As you all know, Miss Gibb had her 

beautiful baby boy earlier this week.  It 

came as a huge surprise to us all, but we 

are delighted to say Mum and Baby are both doing 

well.  Congratulations to Miss Gibb and her partner 

on their wonderful news.  We’re sure we will have 

lots of visits over the coming year. 

 

Farewell 

We are sad to be losing so many pupils 

at the of this school year.  Not only are 

we saying Goodbye to our 17 primary 7 pupils who 

are moving on to Academy, but we are also saying 

Goodbye to Lucas in Primary 3, Kaedee in Primary 4 

and Caleb in Primary 6.  We wish all our pupils the 

very best as they move on to their new schools. 

 

Hello! 

As we say goodbye to old pupils, we say 

hello to new ones!  We are excited to be 

welcoming 7 new pupils into the primary 1 class, and 

have recently welcomed Eilidh into the Primary 5 

class. 

 

We also wish to offer a huge welcome to Mrs McPike 

who will be our Acting Head Teacher whilst Miss 

Gibb is on maternity leave.   

 

Exciting News 

We are delighted to let you all know that 

during the summer holidays Miss Allen will 

be getting married.  When we return in August our 

“new” teacher will be Mrs Mackay. 

 

Classes for Next Year 

As previously advised, the classes for 

the next school year will be as follows: 

 

P1/2 Mrs Calder & Mrs Barron 

P3/4/5 Mrs Mackay & Mrs McPike 

P5/6/7 Mrs Middler & Mrs Fowler 

 

School Uniform 

New items of uniform can be purchased 

from one of our two suppliers, Pomprint 

in Mintlaw and Buchan Embroidery in 

Peterhead.  Both offer online ordering with home 

delivery for a small fee, alternatively items can be 

collected free of charge from their stores. 

 

Pomprint 

Buchan Embroidery 

 

We also have a large supply of pre-loved items.  If 

anyone would like to give these items a new home, 

please complete the online form – please note no 

orders will be picked up and fulfilled until we return 

in August. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/3e9qQZEjer 

 

 

 

 

https://aberdeenshire.sharepoint.com/sites/UdnyGreen/Shared%20Documents/General/Admin/SCHOOL%20YEAR%202021-2022/Newsletters/Newsletter%201%20-%20August%202021.docx
https://www.buchanembroidery.com/orders/store.php/categories/udny-green-primary-school
https://forms.office.com/r/3e9qQZEjer
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Office Hours:  Mon & Tues:  9am – 12pm; Wed & Thurs:  9am – 3pm, Fri: 9am – 2pm 

 

PE KITs 

We will continue to provide two 

weekly sessions of PE for each class 

and it is important that appropriate PE kit is 

provided for this.  When possible, these sessions 

will take place outside, but as the weather changes 

they may have to be held in the multi-purpose hall.   

 

Please ensure that your child has a PE kit containing 

shorts or jogging bottoms/leggings, a change of t-

shirt, jumper or hoody (for outdoors), a change of 

shoes (indoor and outdoor). It is also important that 

long hair is tied up.  

 

Indoor Shoes and Change of Clothes 

Please ensure that all children have an 

indoor pair of shoes to change into 

when they arrive at school, after 

breaks and for PE. We would recommend that all 

pupils have a change on clothes in school as puddles 

and water are very popular!  

 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child has a water bottle 

with them every day, clearly marked with 

their name.  These can be topped up at the water 

fountain throughout the school day. 

 

School Lunches 

Can we please ask that any outstanding 

debt on your child’s lunch account is 

cleared as soon as possible.  Any debt 

on a P7 account will carry forward to the Academy. 

 

Last Day of the School Year 

School closes today to all staff and pupils at 3.15pm.  

School will re-open to staff only on Monday 21st  

August, and to pupils on Tuesday 22nd August at 

9.00am. 

 

As always, we couldn’t have made it this 

far without your continued help and 

support.  A massive “thank you” to all the 

Parents, Parent Council, Pupils and Staff – you are 

all truly amazing!  Without you all we would not have 

the school and community we have. 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful holiday. 

 

From all the staff at 

Udny Green School 

 



 

 

Newsletter 6 – June 2023 
 

Office Hours:  Mon & Tues:  9am – 12pm; Wed & Thurs:  9am – 3pm, Fri: 9am – 2pm 

Dates for the Diary:  Udny Green School Closures 2023/24   
 

20223– Term 1 

Monday 21st August In-Service Day – school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 22nd August School re-opens to pupils 

Friday 13th October School closes for October holidays 

2023 - Term 2 

Monday 30th October School re-opens to staff and pupils 

Thursday 16th November In-Service Day – school closed to pupils 

Friday 17th November In-Service Day – school closed to pupils 

Friday 22nd  December  School closes for Christmas Holiday 

2024 – Term 3 

Monday 8th January  School re-opens to staff and pupils 

Monday 12th February School closed - Mid Term Holiday 

Tuesday 13th February In-Service Day – school closed to pupils 

Wednesday 14th February In-Service Day – school closed to pupils 

Thursday 28th March School closes for Spring Holidays 

2024 - Term 4 

Monday 15h April School re-opens to staff and pupils 

Monday 6th May School closed – May Day Holiday 

Thursday 5th July School closes for Summer Holidays  

 

Please note these dates may be subject to change.  Occasional dates will be advised shortly 


